June 24, 2004

Mr. Thomas Z. Gooper, Chief

Office of Defects investipation Safety Asaurance
Netional Highway Traflic Safsty Administration
400 Seventh Strast, 5.W. _
Washingten, DC 20580

Daar Mr, Cooper:

Subject: PED4-033:NVS-212¢cag

in a June 11, 2004 letter to the agancy, Ford Motor Company (Ford) sncloasd In ks respones
a CD contalning documeanta In an elactronic format. The CD supplied on June 11, 2004

Inadvertently copled into Appandix A tha contents of Appendix C. Ford has ancicaed twe

coplas of a CD contalning a comacted Appendbc A — Production Volumes, as well as all other
electronic appendlicas, which ara dentical to thosa submitted In the June 11, 2004 rasponas.
‘I;'laasgq.dlaglﬁ‘rd ths CD suppliad In tha originel response and usa the new CD dated

une 24, 2004,

If you have any qusationa, pleasa call me.
Sincorsly,

Y2 U A

Peter D, Souchock
Manager Fxdemal Investigation

Aftachment

&30 Town Cantar Drive, Dearbomn, Michigan 48128-278 USA




